
 

 

OFFICE OF SELECTMEN 

6 HOLLAND STREET 

PO BOX 139 

MOULTONBOROUGH, NH  03254 

 

Selectmen’s Joint Meeting with School Board   June 9, 2015 

 

MINUTES 
 

Selectmen: Christopher P. Shipp, Chair, Russell C. Wakefield, Josiah H. Bartlett, Jean M. Beadle,  

  Paul T. Punturieri 

 

At 7:00 p.m. all members of the Select Board were in attendance at the regularly scheduled monthly 

School Board meeting.  

 

The Boards heard a presentation by Dr. Mark V. Joyce and Mr. Keith R. Burke representing the New 

Hampshire School Board Administrators Association.   

 

The New Hampshire School Administration Association is a private, non-profit organization founded in 

1941 to provide support to the leadership of public education in NH, to offer high quality services to its 

members, and to support and promote public education in New Hampshire. As part of its’ ongoing 

service to schools, NHSAA periodically provides specialized services directly to individual public 

school districts in NH.   

 

Moultonborough School District contracted with the New Hampshire School Administrators Association 

to complete an independent investigation and analysis of the demographic needs for the school district 

K-12 student population. The report presented on June 9, 2015, reported on results of Part ONE of an 

ongoing project.  

 

The presentation will be posted on the School Web Site.  

 

At approximately 9:00 p.m. the presentation concluded and the majority of the members of the Select 

Board exited the meeting. 

 

 

 

Christopher P. Shipp, Chair    June 18, 2015      

Approved      Date Respectfully Submitted    

       Jean M. Beadle 

 

 

 


